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Dear Parents and Carer’s 
 

Weather Warning  

We would like to remind you of our closure policy under extreme weather conditions. If Holy Cross 
Catholic Primary School announces closure, then we have to automatically close the nursery. If you are 
unsure, check our website and Facebook; also look on the Birmingham City council website for school 
closures to check the status of Holy Cross Catholic Primary School. 

 
Easter Holidays  
 Holy Cross Catholic Primary School will be open for Holy Week. This means the nursery will be open too. 
The dates for Easter half term will be different against Birmingham City Council school term dates. Holy 
Cross Preschool Nursery will be closing on Thursday 28th March 2024 at 3.00pm, the nursery will be 
reopening on Monday 15th April 2024 at 9am.  

 
Funding  
If your child is accessing the 30-hour funding, please note you need to renew your child’s 30-hour code 
every three months.  
  

Spare Clothing 
If you have any spare pants, socks, tights, trousers, tops, we would be grateful to have these to keep at 
the nursery to use as spares.  

 
Parent Workshop Lunar New Year 
We would like to invite you to come and celebrate the Lunar New Year with us on Friday 9th February 
2024, 1.45pm- 2.45pm.  If your child doesn't attend this session, you are more than welcome to come and 
join us. More information will be sent out soon.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date Time Event 



Newsletter Spring Term 1 2024 
 

 

8.1.24 9am Nursery reopens after Christmas 
break 

9.2.24 1.45-2.45pm Parent Workshop 

9.2.24 3pm Nursery breaks up for half term  

19.2.24 9am Nursery reopens after half term  

7.3.24 All Day World Book Day  
15.3.24 All Day St Patrick’s Day 

25.3.24 9.45am Holi 

28.3.24 3pm Nursery breaks up for half term 
15.4.24 9am Nursery returns after half term 

6.5.24 All day  Nursery closed for bank holiday 
24.5.24 3pm Nursery breaks up for half term 

3.6.23 9am  Nursery returns after half term 

22.7.23 3pm  Nursery breaks up half term 
Whilst we try our upmost not to change events, occasionally changes are unavoidable and out of our control. In addition, 

events/opportunities also crop up and we will always make the most out of these. We will always try to give parents as much 
notice as possible of any changes. Therefore, please check our website, Facebook page, notice boards and texts for any 

updates or amendments. 

 
 

Holy Cross Pre School Nursery: Laburnum Drive, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 2SP. Tel 01216751191  


